
From: Lauren Perreault
To: SRULES Exhibits
Subject: Please pass national vote
Date: Thursday, June 22, 2017 8:29:59 AM

Rules Committee,

Please pass this vote making Oregon one of the leaders in eliminating the electoral college.
As seen in this last election, the electoral college is an outdated idea based on a far different
time when the populated was largely uneducated. The electoral college also did not do their
job and still allowed the "winner", who did not win the popular vote and who was obviously
unsuited to the Presidency and unwilling to sell off his business interests to avoid
emoluments,, to still take office.
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